
From: O"Connor,D
To: Wilson,Clive; Kelloway,C
Subject: RE: FW: A plea for LSE to elaborate
Date: 16 July 2019 15:08:00

Hi Clive,
 
Are you ok to reply to clarify that you sent the email. If they wish to quote from it, it can be
attributed to an “LSE spokesperson”, as is standard practice for external media requests in the
United Kingdom.
 
(Don’t want Minouche to be quoted!)
 
Thanks,

Danny
 

From: Wilson,Clive 
Sent: 16 July 2019 15:06
To: O'Connor,D <D.O'Connor@lse.ac.uk>; Kelloway,C <C.Kelloway@lse.ac.uk>
Subject: FW: FW: A plea for LSE to elaborate
 
And this …
 
From:  
Sent: 16 July 2019 13:44
To: Wilson,Clive
Cc: Directorate
Subject: Re: FW: A plea for LSE to elaborate
 
Dear Manager Wilson:
 
Thank you so very much for this latest email. Please convey to Director Minouche my
highest respect and gratitude both for her perspnally and for her swift response to my
email. Of course I am also highly appreciative to your kind and generous assistance and
help in the past few weeks.
 
Would you agree that I help pass the contents of this email of yours to all that are
concerned over this essential issue so much they would love to know as well the very kind
anwers from Director Minouche?
 
Thank you very much again.
 

 
 
On Tue, Jul 16, 2019 at 3:25 AM Wilson,Clive <CLIVE.Wilson@lse.ac.uk> wrote:

Dear 
 
Thank you for your email which has been passed to me.
 






